
 
 
 

International Group presentation to MEPs at Lloyd’s of London – May 2006 
 

 
 

In conjunction with an organised visit to London by a delegation of MEPs and 
assistants engaged in reviewing the draft ERIKA III Maritime Safety Package, 
Andrew Bardot, Peter Spendlove, Nigel Carden and Jonathan Hare made a joint 
presentation to the delegation in the Lloyd’s building on the organisation and 
operation of the International Group and its member clubs and the liability and 
insurance issues arising in the draft Package.  
 
The presentation was well received and commented upon by the delegates and 
will be followed up by further meetings with MEPs and Rapporteurs engaged on 
the Maritime Safety Package review. 
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